
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 19, 2013 
 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice No. 3701T for Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find administrative revisions to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
Tariffs WN U-40 and WN U-45.  This filing is submitted with an effective date of January 1, 2014.  The 
sheets enclosed are as follows: 
 

WN U-40 Section 5 First Revised Sheet M-19 
WN U-45 Title Page Second Revised Sheet 1 

 Section 5 Second Revised Sheet 24 
 
This filing proposes amendments to the tariff sheets associated with the administration of the local 
exchange maps.  Enclosed for your records are corrections to the local exchange map for Cle Elum, as 
discussed with Staff.  This filing does not impact customers. 
 
I, Debra Levy, in compliance with WAC 480-80-123, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC. 
 
Please feel free to contact me or Mark Reynolds at 206-345-1568 if you have any questions regarding 
this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Debra Levy 
 
Enclosures 
 
pc:  Lisa Anderl 
 Mark Reynolds 
 John Felz 
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Debra.Levy@CenturyLink.com 

5454 West 110th Street 
Overland Park, KS 66211 
Tel: 913-345-7571 
Fax: 913-345-6756 
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